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NEWS and ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 
DATE:   February 22, 2016   
SUBJECT:   The Passing of Past Chief and President Glenn K. Gilbert 
 
 
It is with a heavy heart that the members of the Prospect Heights Vol. Fire 
Co. announce the passing of Glenn K. Gilbert today, February 22, 
2016.  Surrounded by his loving wife Nancy and his sons Scott and Tim, 
Glenn left this world shortly before 3 p.m.  Glenn served the Fire Company 
faithfully as Chief and President and will be remembered for the impact 
he had on all of our lives, personally and professionally.  Our 
condolences, thoughts and prayers go out to the family.  
 
A memorial service will be held Saturday, March 5, 2016 at the Prospect 
Heights Volunteer Fire Company's Banquet Hall at 2:00 p.m. 
 
Glenn’s obituary is online.  For complete details, follow this link: 
 
 http://tinyurl.com/ObitGlennGilbert  
 
 
 
 


